
Town of Tecumseh’s Response, Thursday, May 16, 4:34 PM  

 

Email From: Laura Moy Dipl. M.M., Director Corporate Services & Clerk, 

lmoy@tecumseh.ca 
 

 

Good afternoon, Ms. Massey 

 

Receipt is acknowledged of your request under the Municipal Freedom of 

Information and Protection of Privacy Act (“MFIPPA”), as described in your email 

of April 11, 2019.  Thank you for payment of the $5.00 application fee, 

subsequently received in our office on April 16, 2019.   

 

We have carefully studied your questions, and in accordance our obligations 

under MFIPPA, have conducted a diligent search to identify those records related 

to your request.  

 

Part of your request relates to research papers on fluoride exposure that you say 

were “referred to by Mayor McNamara.”  For clarity, Mayor McNamara’s 

statement was made in reference to the Windsor Essex County Health Unit Oral 

Report 2018 Update, as well as the Delegations and Communications provided at 

the Public Meeting of Council held on Tuesday, January 29, 2019.   

 

A copy of the Health Unit’s Report is attached.  The Agenda for the public 

meeting, including the Communications considered at the meeting, can be found 

at the following link: 

 
https://tecumseh-pub.escribemeetings.com/FileStream.ashx?DocumentId=5948 
  

In reviewing your request, we believe that responsive records, specifically those 

relating to records responsive to the statement made by Dr. Ahmed, may not be 

in the Town’s custody or under its control.  In accordance with our obligations 

under MFIPPA, we have forwarded your request to the Windsor Essex County 

Health Unit.   

 

I encourage you to let us try and respond to any questions or concerns that you 

may have.  We note that in accordance with MFIPPA, you may appeal the 

forwarding of your request, and/or file a complaint with the Information and 

Privacy Commissioner of Ontario, who may be contacted at:  

 

Information and Privacy Commissioner of Ontario 

2 Bloor Street East, 

Suite 1400 

Toronto, ON 

mailto:lmoy@tecumseh.ca
https://tecumseh-pub.escribemeetings.com/FileStream.ashx?DocumentId=5948


M4W 1A8 

  

Telephone:    1-800-387-0073 

1-416-325-7539 

Facsimile:     1-416-325-9195 

  

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the 

undersigned.  

 

Best regards, 

Laura Moy 

Director Corporate Services & Clerk 

Town of Tecumseh 

519-735-2184 Ext 116 
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